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Dear Professor Morishima

Greetings from the NNy name is Dr Warner and four years ago I was
retained as a consultant by the Supreme Council of Antiquities, Egypt.

The substance of our agreement was that I would provide my research data free of charge
and my work would be grafted into the Scan Pyramids Project in order that we may
examine the Southern Passage in the Subterranean Chamber of the Great Pyramid of Egypt.



This agreement was a data sharing agreement, and [ was to receive all relevant data
produced by any subsequent scans.

To date I have received nothing and would be grateful if you would remedy the situation by
providing me with your data, as it pertains to last year’s scans of the Southern Passage.

I the met your people two years ago in Egypt, and I am delighted to be of some small help
with your excellent project.

Please let me know the most expeditious medium for data to be delivered through. It would
be convenient if they could be compressed and emailed by return. However, if that is not
possible, we can find another way.

I hope the crude automated translation conveys my meaning.

Kind regards and my best wishes.

Dr Gregory Warner
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